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05/10/2024  09:26:222024/3971/P COMMNT A J Mason The D&A statement and landscape document state "Detailed boundary treatments to be confirmed."

The current boundary treatments are - and have been for the past forty years - poorly-maintained, ramshakle 

and shoddy, especially at the junction of Eton Avenue and College Crescent. Residents and community 

groups need to be shown the definitive proposed boundary treatments in order that they can make informed 

comments.
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